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1. Young Horse Seminar content is nearing completion with pilot delivery planned 

for early Spring, ahead of wider roll-out. 

 

2. Discussions took place around the format of the National Convention and 

feedback from the 2023 event.  

 

3. 2024 BDCC course applications are closing soon, with a limited number of 

places remaining on one Level 2 and one Level 3 course. All other courses have 

been filled and applicants enrolled ahead of Spring start dates. 

 

4. The 2024 Workforce Development day is taking place on 15 March at the British 

Showjumping Training Centre, with wider BD delivery workforce invited to attend. 

This will follow the compulsory BDCC standardisation day on 14 March. 

 

5. An update was given on the progress of CPD mapping and the consequent 

content development for the CPD working party. 

 

6. Work continues on the development of the BD Apprenticeship offering, with an 

update given around the planned activity for 2024 for apprentices and employers, 

as well as schools and communities engagement events.  

 

Date of next meeting – 15 May 2024 

 


